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QUESTION: Mr. Secretary, I remember you told us there were one or two 
issues that were not settled before you got here. Are those settled now-­
as a result of your meeting tonight? . 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: A number of issues before I got to Jerusalem today? 
I presented tonight some of the Egyptian ideas. We had a full discussion 
on them. We are continuing to move forward. The number of issues 
that remain is relatively small. Therefore, it is not possible to give 
a detailed progress report every day. But we are continuing to move 
forward on them. The Israeli negotiating team is now studying some 
of these ideas. We will meet again tomorrow. 

QUESTION: Have you started work on the annexes of the agreement? 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: We have started on them but we have not worked on 
them in the same detail as on others. We plan to work on them tomorrow. 

QUESTION: When are you going to finish all these? 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: When am !_going to finish? My colleagues and I 
enjoy the shuttle so much that -- as soon as possible. 

QUESTION: Mr. Secretary, how serious are these problems? Can we take 
these seriously, or are these just in the realm of details? 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: Well, they are problems of detail but they are of 
some significance. 

QUESTION: Dr. Kissinger, will you have a chance to meet Richard Burton 
and Liz Taylor? 

* * * * * 
·~ f ' 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: I hope so. Yes. 
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